
 
 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

TO:  ALL MDCC EMPLOYEES 
FROM:  DR. TYRONE JACKSON, PRESIDENT 
DATE: APRIL 2, 2020 
     RE:   NOTICE TO SHELTER IN PLACE | Governor’s Executive Order NO. 1466  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In light of Governor Tate Reeves Executive Order No. 1466 which requires all Mississippi 
residents to shelter in place, all buildings at all MDCC campus locations will be closed 
effective April 3, 2020, at 5:00 p.m. until April 20, 2020 at 8:00 a.m. 
 
The college will remain operational. 

• Employees are to work from home unless otherwise directed by their supervisor.  
• Classes will continue to be taught remotely. 
• Remote priority registration will continue as scheduled.  
• No employees should report to campus unless notified by your supervisor to do so or 

unless approved by your Vice President.   
 
The MDCC Police Department will be notified by the division Vice President should any 
employees require campus building access.  Employees who must work on campus should 
practice social distancing, and no groups of 10 or more should gather at any time.  
 
For more information and updates, continue to review MDCC’s COVID-19 webpage accessible by 
visiting msdelta.edu/covid. In addition, be sure you are registered to receive MDCCALERTS via 
text and/or phone call. To register, simply text MDCCALERTS to the phone number 79516.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation as we work through this as a community. The health and safety 
of our students, faculty and staff is MDCC’s top priority. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dr. Tyrone Jackson, President 


